SITE INSPECTION REPORT OF THE DFO
Date of Inspection- 7 W \rsro
The area proposed to be diverted is on the road side Notified as
Protected Forest for use as entry and exit path way and is the barest
minimum requirement for the activity. No wildlife has been reported
from the proposed diversion area and no archaeological site exist at
present on the proposed site. It is not going to damage any forests in

adverse manner. No tree shall be allowed for felling,
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Divisional Forest Officer.
Munger Forest Division, Munger




